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Oregons environmental protection laws are inadequate. With global warming and the 

assault by federal government against environmental regulations we as  a pioneer 

state in the environmental movement need to step up once more to further protect 

our children and grandchildren for the tough challenges ahead battling short sighted 

measures which would endanger their health and well being.  


